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Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 4:11 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: Ban aerial spraying of herbicide and pesticides

 

 

From: Kathy Karlovich [mailto:wp_kathy@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 4:09 PM 
To: Gallagher Chuck 

Subject: Ban aerial spraying of herbicide and pesticides 

 

Please support House Bill 3123, 3482 and 2589 that would prohibit aerial sprays of herbicides. We need to protect our 

environment, animal life and humans from poisoning related to the spraying of toxic pesticides and herbicides. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kathy Karlovich 

Ashland, Oregon 

 


